October 2, 2017
Dear Students,

I hope you had a great weekend! I didn’t do very much, but
I enjoyed relaxing with my family. We went out to dinner to
celebrate some birthdays and I also got my favorite ice cream.
What did you do this weekend?

In science, we have learned about inherited
characteristics. Remember the picture of the baby ducks and
the older ducks? We said that the baby ducks inherited things
like their color and beaks from their parents. What
characteristics have you inherited from your parents?

There is no school on Friday, so it is a short week this
week. Let’s make it a great one!

Love,

Mis. Prue



